WONDERFUL WORD PUBLISHERS

P.O. Box 315

Powell, Tennessee 37849

Phone: (865) 441-3181 - Email: cmcimino@yahoo.com

January, February, March 2020

Dear Supporters, Friends and Family,

I pray each and every one of you are fine and have not been affected physically by this virus. However, we are all affected in many ways. All we can do is pray for the Lord to bring us through and at the same time have mercy upon us. So far no one I know has become sick. I am in and have been since the 13th of March. My son and daughter-in-law have been very protective of me. My Texas daughter has added her opinion as well.

The Lord is still helping Wonderful Word to get the tracts out to Spanish speaking people. Bro. Harman has been in and out of MX these past three months and has distributed many tracts. He left 19,000 with a Pastor in La Union, in the state of Coahuila. Also another 17,200 in Acuna, Coahuila. Then on to Monclova, Coahuila with 18,000. These tracts are then shared with other national pastors or missionaries in the area and some may even go further south into other countries.

Bro. Gibson is pretty much home based since his stroke but he did give 5,000 to a Spanish Baptist church in the town of Alamo, TX not too far from his home. Marilyn tells me he is now getting physical therapy to help his left leg. We have the possibly of using two other missionaries who live in MX. Pray.

Bro. Larry and Judy Conner have worked on the changes in our tracts to update the pictures and the type. Since most of the tracts are sent to MX and other countries that are poor, we have enlarged the printing for them to be easier to read for those who do not have glasses.

I don't know how it will affect distribution in the near future since the border is closed to non-essential traffic. The transporter who carries a lot of supplies and materials to missionaries is in MX now and was expected to be out a week ago but we haven't heard from him.

I am using my e-mail letterhead this time because I can't get out to get the "preferred" one copied at the Office Max. Please understand. Also pray as I continue to get a suspicious spot on my collar bone area checked out. My primary doctor scraped it off to get "studied" and it was determine to be a cancer. I will see a dermatologist on April 16 if possible.

Thank you to all who send support to help in this ministry. God is using you to keep the tracts moving. During this time of trial we must all be faithful to the Lord who did so much for us. May we be faithful to serve Him in our daily lives. Pray for all your missionaries.

Sincerely In Christ,

Connie Cimino

Connie Cimino